
 

State of Alaska 
Department of Public Safety 
Division of 

Administrative Services 
 Sean Parnell, Governor 

Gary Folger, Commissioner 
 
TO: Bidders                     DATE: July 25, 2014 
 
FROM: Frank D. Whittington 
             Facilities Manager 
   
SUBJECT: Department of Public Safety, Anchorage, Alaska  
Anchorage HQ Secure Entry Project  
Project: 12-133406F 
 

Addenda #1 
 
DATE: July 25, 2014  
PROJECT NO: 12-133406F 
PROJECT NAME: Anchorage HQ Secure Entry Project  
 
PROJECT LOCATION: The work site is located at the Department of Public 
Safety, Alaska State Trooper Facility located at 5700 Tudor Road, Anchorage, 
Alaska 99507. 
 
Questions on SCOPE OF WORK – ADDENDA # 1:  Questions & clarifications 
asked at pre-bid meeting. 
 

• Delete all work related to tile logo demo and installation (12’ x 21’2” carpet 
demo & install tile with logo). This work will be bid at a later time once the 
details are worked out after the completion of this project. It will be put out as 
a separate project. 

• Add 16”H x 24”W Level III fixed pane window. A blind spot to the entrance 
was noted so need to add to the AST side next to new window being 
installed. Note: A T-stat may need to be relocated down approx. 6” next to a 
security card reader. 

• Contractor will demo two (2) existing work stations to perform the previously 
outlined work with the Level III windows, doors, and ballistic panels.  
Contractor will provide two new matching work stations similar in functionality 
to the existing in regards to space, drawers, & cabinets. (Submittals will be 
required) 

• Plan work hours at this time for bidding purposes to be normal 8 am to 5 pm 
daily, no weekends.  If it is determined that a different work schedule can be 
maintained it will be dealt with by Change Order. 
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Bid Closing Date remains the same, Monday, August 04, 2014 @ 1:00 AT. 
 
Please ensure you acknowledge receipt of this addendum on your proposal.  If you 
do not acknowledge receipt of this addendum your bid will be non-responsive. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
D. Whittington 
 
Frank D. Whittington 
Facilities Manager 
Department of Public Safety 
Phone: 907-561-1092 X223 Fax: 907-561-9178  
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